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I am I. Strong support of HB3076. I care deeply about the safety of our citizens and 

while I respect the rights of gun owners it seems best to make sure guns don't land in 

the wrong hands. I'd hate to see more innocent people killed because we didn't do 

the right thing in our state-- policy that the majority in our state support. This bill 

doesn't take away anyone's rights and just makes Oregon a safer place to liv 


